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“Happiness radiates like the 

fragrance from a flower and draws 

all good things towards you.” 

-Maharishi Mahesh Yogi 

Message from the Editor 

By Megan Armstrong, Cohort 47 

Communications Director 

Hello Faculty, 

Another month has come and gone, can you believe it? October has been a good month for NUSNA. Our 

delegates attended the CNSA Convention in Pomona (look out for their article in our December student 

newsletter), we had some great community service events, and we are setting our sights on the upcoming 

Holiday Cheer Event (which will be on November 30th). We may be getting to the end of the year, but we are 

as busy as ever. 

The end of October also marks the end of Cohort 45’s journey! They have completed their program and only 

have their White Coat and Pinning ceremony left; we look forward to seeing you all there! But as we say 

goodbye to one cohort, another one begins. The carousel keeps on turning.   

Be sure to check out page 4 of this newsletter to get more information about the upcoming White Coat 

ceremony as well as NUSNA fundraising events coming up in November. Page 3 also lists some upcoming 

community service events that still need Faculty volunteers. 
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NUSNA in the Community 

FACULTY NEEDED! 

Faculty is still needed for the Shower of Blessings on Wednesday, 

November 8th and the Silver Strand Half Marathon on Sunday, November 

12th. 

Email Kyle to sign up for this event. 

mailto:nunsa.communityservice@gmail.com
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Upcoming Events 

NATIONAL UNIVERSITY - NURSING WHITE 

COAT AND PINNING CEREMONY  

Friday, November 10, 2017 from 9:30 AM to 

12:30 PM 

THE WESTIN SAN DIEGO GASLAMP QUARTER 

910 Broadway Circle 

San Diego, CA 92101  

Looking forward to seeing you there! 

Restaurant Fundraisers 

NUSNA will be holding 2 restaurant fundraisers in November! 

One will be at Rubio’s in Chula Vista on November 16th 2pm-6pm. 

Address: 555 Broadway Street - Chula Vista, CA 91910   

The other will be at the Applebee’s in Clairemont on November 20th from 11am-9pm.  

Address: 7677 Balboa Ave, San Diego, CA 92111 

Please note: In order for your purchases to go towards NUSNA, you must present either a paper or 

electronic version of our flyer at time of purchase. Flyers will be attached to this newsletter. 

Blood Drive—November 27th 9am-3pm 

Be sure to stop by our NUSNA Blood 

Drive with the Red Cross at the RB 

campus.  

Holiday Cheer will be 

November 30th at 4pm at 

the Spectrum Campus! 
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“DINNER FOR HOLIDAY CHEER” 

National University’s Student Nurses Association 

Applebee’s Balboa 

7677 Balboa Av 

Monday 11/20/17 


